
 

January 2024 

 

Dear Parents 
 

Southampton City College Aspire Restaurant Visit 
 

Year 10 Food Preparation and Nutrition students have an exciting opportunity to visit the Aspire 

Restaurant at Southampton City College on 29th February 2024. 

 

During the visit students will get to explore the facilities the Hospitality and Catering department has 

and hear about the courses the department offers before experiencing a two-course meal prepared 

and cooked by the college’s Hospitality and Catering students. 

 

Students will travel to and from Southampton City College, by coach departing at 11:15am and 

returning to Oasis Academy Sholing at 2:40pm. 

 

Students will need to wear full school uniform and normal school rules will apply. 

 

We are pleased to say we have been able to subsidise this trip, but we would ask for a voluntary 
contribution of £21.50 to help us meet the cost. This visit can only go ahead if the level of support is 
sufficient. 
 

If you would like your child to participate in this visit, please complete the Microsoft Form by clicking 
the link: 
https://forms.office.com/e/pjDrwavuRM 
 
This needs to be completed by Wednesday 24th January 2024, as this will confirm your request for 
them to attend.   We reserve the right to refuse the place based on your child’s behaviour record.  
You and your child will receive confirmation once numbers have been confirmed and then formal 
consent will be sought through Evolve and payment through MCAS (see our trips section on the 
website for details on how to use MCAS). 
 

Places on this trip are limited due to the facilitator requirements.  To make the process fair places will 

be allocated on a first come first served basis using the time stamp on the Microsoft form.  Should 

your child be unsuccessful on this occasion they will be prioritised at the next appropriate 

opportunity. 

 

Kind regards   

Mr A Ranger 

Head of Food Preparation and Nutrition  

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/pjDrwavuRM

